
White Oak Township Minutes 

March 8, 2021 

The Zoom meeting of the White Oak Township Board was called to order by Supervisor 

Marshall at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, February 8, 2021.  In attendance were:  Dorwin Marshall, 

Supervisor-Brigitte Doxtator, Treasurer-Aaron Graf, Deputy Treasurer-Leela Vernon, Clerk-John 

Kemler, Trustee-Diane Graf, Trustee-Tom Brimhall, Zoning Administrator-and Richard Morrison.  

Trustee Graf lead us in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Trustee Kemler made a motion to approve the minutes of the February 8, 2021 Regular 

Township Board Meeting. Seconded by Trustee Graf.  Motion carried. 

Trustee Kemler made a motion to approve the minutes of the March 1, 2021 Planning 

Commission Meeting.  Seconded by Trustee Graf.  Motion carried. 

Deputy Treasurer Graf gave the treasurer’s report because our new Treasurer is still learning.  A 

motion was made by Trustee Kemler, seconded by Trustee Graf to approve the treasurer’s 

report as presented.  Motion carried. 

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to pay the bills.  Motion 

carried. 

It was suggested that since the weather is nice and the park is being used that we have the 

Porta Potty brought in. 

Supervisor Marshall declared the meeting adjourned at 7:41 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk 

 


